
SB 594 -- COMMERCIAL INSURANCE MARKETS

Beginning January 1, 2019, this bill specifies that certain
commercial insurers are exempt from filing rates and policy forms
with respect to certain lines of commercial insurance where the
aggregate total annual premiums for a single commercial
policyholder exceeds $100,000.


